
          

Dates to Remember 

January 
Jan. 6  1st day back to school for ECP 

  Holiday care available 

Jan. 13  Picture Re-takes 
Jan. 17  PreK-1 Bake Sale 

Jan. 20  MLK Day - CAMPUS CLOSED 
Jan. 22  Re-enrollment packet goes 

home 

Jan. 23  TK Round-Up- 6:00pm in library 
Jan. 24  Toddler 1 Bake Sale 

 
February 

Feb. 6  Re-enrollment pack due 

Jan. 30  Open House 
  9-11am and 5-7pm 

 

The Honor Roll SchoolThe Honor Roll School  

Early Childhood Express Early Childhood Express   

March 2016March 2016  

                             March 1, 2016 
        “Spring is when life’s alive in everything.” - Christine Rossetti 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hello Spring! A week of beautiful weather can only mean one thing – spring is here!  As nature renews itself our thoughts turn to new be-
ginnings and growth.  We see the promise in each child and are continually amazed at how quickly they have grown and blossomed in 
their own way. 
 
Our Go Western Day with Dads and Moms last Friday was a fun event for all of us.  Parents going on a scavenger hunt hopefully saw a 
snapshot of our other programs at the Elementary/Middle School level.  As we get ready to celebrate the Honor Roll School’s 25th anniver-
sary during the next school- year, I have to say that we are incredibly proud of our strong foundation and 21st century learning that is taking 
place across the school.  We have incorporated STEM into the curriculum; we challenge our students to think critically and problem solve 
so the learners of today can be the leaders of tomorrow.    
 
Spring parties and Easter egg hunts will take place during the week of March 21-24.  Your child’s teacher will notify you regarding party 
dates. 
 
We have been extremely busy planning our Summer Fun and Enrichment programs.  As you must know the two months of summer are a 
very long time for children to retain what they have learned during the year.  Registration forms for Toddlers, Pre-K/Power TK, and Power 
K have been sent home and they are also on our website.  We will conduct ten weeks of summer camp for TK and up, starting May 31.  
Secure a place for your child this summer and return the forms to the front desk by May 2, 2016. 
   
Please see the summer programs we are offering below: 
 
Summer Fun for Pre-K and Toddlers- Our summer fun program begins on May 31 -July 29 with dress up days, parades, bring your bike 
to school day, etc.  Specialty classes include Spanish, Art and P.E.  Please call the Healthy Lunchbox @ 281-444-8444 to set up a lunch 
account, or you can send lunch from home.  Brochures for our summer fun program will go home soon. 
 
Power TK –Is a monthly enrichment program for June and July for students entering TK in the fall. 
 
Kindergarten Summer Camp – 10 weeks of camp for students going into Kindergarten.  The camp will start on May 31st and con-
tinue through August 5th, 2016.  Students from other schools entering K (public or private) are welcome to join the camp. The program 
will include Specialty Classes, Spanish, Art, P.E. and Computer, as well as in -house /outdoor field trips.  While the children will fol-
low a fun theme-based curriculum, journal writing, reading and math will be a part of the program as well. Extended care is available from 
6:30 – 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 – 6:30 p.m.  Lunch will be included in the tuition.  Brochures for this camp will go home soon. 
 
Power K – Is a monthly enrichment program for June and July with a focus on Reading, Writing and Math.  Students attending Kin-
dergarten at our school or public school are welcome to attend this program.  This program includes Specialty classes Spanish, Art, P.E. 
and Computer as well as lunch and field trips. 
 
Please note our school will be completely closed for teacher in-service week on August 8-12.  TK, Pre-K and Toddler Orienta-
tions will be held on August 12 from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.   The first day of school for the new school-year at ECP is August 15, 
2016.  You can contact me at joy.dasgupta@nlcinc.com for any questions regarding ECP summer programs.  We also have 10 weeks of 
summer camps for Elementary/Middle School students and all inquiries should be sent to cinnamon.baldwin@nlcinc.com.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We wish you the joys of spring. 
 

Sincerely, 

Joy Dasgupta               
Joy Dasgupta                           
Early Childhood Principal 

Please see other side. 
   

 
 
 

mailto:joy.dasgupta@nlcinc.com
mailto:cinnamon.baldwin@nlcinc.com
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjn8faEnKDLAhUMMj4KHc2BB14QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartbest.com%2Fpicture-of-right-arrow&psig=AFQjCNFPgr0fkKlsfXBXPrKRxLy597vw6g&ust=1456946823226573


Thank you! 

 

A big thank you to Boba Nikolic, Adrienne Banks,  
Robert & Stephanie Bent, Smita Singh, Amara Zaidi, Xingjian 
Gu,Sofia Bachara, Crystal Liang,Chun Tao, Danielle Davis, 
Lourdes, Dini Ardiarini, Tawanya James,Fei, Xiaoying Jin, Connie 
& Hoa To and Lauren White for your wonderful  
efforts, work, donations and volunteering to help make our  
TK-3 bake sale a huge success! 
  

 

Dates to Remember 

March 
 

Check with your child’s teacher for the date of their spring party. 
 
14th –18th Spring Break– Holiday Care available for TK– 8th  
  Regular school for Toddler & Pre-K 
25th  Good Friday –CAMPUS CLOSED 
28th   Easter Monday –CAMPUS CLOSED 
 
   

 
 

TK Graduation  

 
  

TK Graduation will be held on May 18th and 19th @ 8:45 a.m. in 
the Dining Hall. 

TK 1, 3, 5, on May 18 
TK 2, 4, 6 on May 19 

 

 

 


